
Join UNAC-Vancouver on Friday March 11th for our 8th annual  

Think Global, Link Local  
networking event! 

 

The United Nations Association in Canada 

Vancouver Branch (UNAC-V) in cooperation 

with Kwantlen Polytechnic University (KPU) 

is proud to present the 8th annual Think 

Global, Link Local (TGLL) networking event. 

For the second year in a row the event will 

be taking place virtually and will be 

happening on Friday, March 11th, 2022, from 

8:30 am to 11:30 am.  

 

This event links young persons to their 

globally minded community organizations 

and provides them with firsthand experience 

with participating organizations. (Learn more 

here!) 
 
 
 
 
 

 
We are also very pleased to be hosting a variety of incredible organizations this year including 
the following: 

• BC Council for International Cooperation (BCCIC) 
• Canadian Red Cross 
• Cuso International 
• Immigrant Services Society of BC (ISSofBC) 
• Oxfam 
• World Vision Canada 
• Women Transforming Cities 

With several more organizations in the works, please join us for  
some fantastic networking, education, and inspiration in this  
one-of-a-kind experience!  
 
Early-bird tickets are just $15 plus fees.  
After February 20th, tickets are available for $20 plus fees,  
with tickets on sale now at Eventbrite! 

 

This year we welcome Jaime Webb, President & CEO  
of the United Nations Association Canada  
as our Keynote Speaker. 
 


